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Hi Everyone,

Hope you enjoyed rocking into the term, letting your hair down and
harnessing your inner bogan with Bogan Bingo. The night was lots of fun, and we are so
grateful for all our sponsors for donating the fantastic prizes and auction items. 
 

Our inaugural Halloween Trunk or Treat event was amazing! We were so impressed with the
efforts our volunteers went to in decorating their boots – they were awesome! Thank you to
all who helped and made the event happen. We hope your kids had as much fun as we did! 
 

We had a successful Bunnings Sausage Sizzle prior to the term starting and appreciate
those who volunteered and came to see us to feed their bellies. 
 

With raised funds we have successfully achieved the Senior First Aid training of the staff and
teachers at Falls Road and purchased 16 LED lightboards to enhance the art and design
experience for our children. 
 

Catch the details about our last fundraiser for the year at the Christmas Concert below. 
 

Our last P&C meeting for the year will be held on Monday 28th November
at 7pm at the school staff room and you’re all welcome to attend. 

Ashlee Gibson - President

President's Preamble

https://www.facebook.com/fallsroadprimaryschool


Trunk or Treat

Thank you to all our amazing sponsors!

The pictures speak for themselves... Our inaugral Trunk or Treat was
a huge success! Thanks to our parent volunteers. We could not have
run this without you.
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Halloween Tic Tac ToeWitches Broom Race



Thank you to all our amazing sponsors!
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Britt Marsh ArtistKeena Vocal Training
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Have a look and a laugh at our
Bogan Bingo evening 


